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Everyone knows that we have had a lot of Snow/Rain this winter. 
Please be advised that even with that Stage 1 Water Conservation remains in effect. 

Please do not water between 10am-4pm. 
We all need to be good stewards of our water resources 

Spring is on its way!!! 

*************************** 
With the weather changing and daylight staying around  
a bit longer. Please make sure to walk your drip lines  
and watch for those pesky leaks! A small amount of  
water leaking can add up fast and cost you more on your 
water bill. Suspicious wet spots on the ground could indicate 
a leak. 

*************************** 
* * 2023 RAFFLE WINNERS * * 

Jan – Stan Lock 

Feb – Teresa Butcher 

March -Joe & Adrienne Gutierrez 

You too can be a lucky winner – Pay your bill on or before 
the 25th of the month and you will be entered into the Raffle. 
Anyone paying online, by telephone or through their bank’s 

online bill-pay, is entered. As long as your payment is 
received by the 25th, you are entered. Raffle Winners receive 

a $65.00 credit on their next month’s water bill. 

*************************** 
OUR OFFICE WILL BE CLOSED ON THE FOLLOWING 

HOLIDAYS: 

Monday- May 29th Observance of Memorial Day 

Monday- June 19th Juneteenth 

Tuesday- July 4th Observance of Independence Day 

*************************** 
BOARD MEETINGS 

The second Thursday of each month. 

They are held at the SGID Office and start at 3:30pm. 
April- Thursday the 13th 
May- Thursday the 18th 

June- Thursday the 8th 

******************************* 

Helpful Numbers to have handy! 
NvEnergy 775-834-4444 
Waste Management 775-329-8822 

Please make sure that you are aware of the location of your 
customer shut-off valve. If not, you can call the office during 
business hours @629-0849 and we will send a friendly staff 
member out to show you. If you have a Customer Shut-off 

Valve and call a technician out after hours or on the 
weekend you will incur an afterhours Call Out Fee on your bill.  

****************************  
A friendly reminder- Please DO NOT FLUSH 

anything except toilet paper down the toilet. Napkins, 

paper towels and wipes (even the ones that say 

Flushable) can cause expensive repairs to your 

plumbing and septic system. Septic Systems are not 

equipped to handle these items.  Your system may back 

up and fail.  

   Toilet Tissue Only  

We know times are scary right now, but a failed Septic is 

a nightmare 

 ************************* 
We all have a Great Resource Available. May 11th   
The Washoe State Tree Nursery- Nevada Division of Forestry 
WILL BE OPEN. This program offers trees, shrubs, grasses 
and perennials that are native or adapted to our area. The 
purpose of the nursery program is to provide plants to 
conserve and enhance Nevada’s natural resources. You can 
purchase items to enhance your habitat at low cost and help 
conserve water at the same time. Please check them out @ 
https://forestry.nv.gov/washoe-state-tree-nursery 
885 Eastlake Blvd, New Washoe City, NV 89704 
They also have a Facebook Page  
 

**************************** 

 
We have a lot of information on our Website. Please visit 

www.Stagecoachgid.com and check out our updated and 

informational website.  You can also pay your bill FREE of 

Charge on our website. If you wish to pay online please 

setup a user name and password.  

Lyon County Animal Services 775-577-5005                                 
Lyon County Roads 775463-6551 

 

https://forestry.nv.gov/washoe-state-tree-nursery

